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kaufmann repetto is pleased to present Judith Hopf’s Flying Cinema, an installation with 
three videos selected by the artist. Suspended from the ceiling, black curtains form a 
rectangular projection chamber, its interior hosting a screen. As soon as viewers enter 
this mysterious tent, they become involuntarily part of the display: seen from the 
outside, their bodies disappear except for their legs, conferring the scene a comic vein, 
reminiscent of a circus stage where a magician performs his tricks. 

Slapstick humor is also what characterizes Hopf’s experimental filmmaking, a central part 
of her practice since the late 1990s. In the film Some End of Things: The Conception of 
Youth, an egg moves stoically through the atrium of a modernist architectural structure, 
ascending stairs, walking through corridors and connecting bridges, and reflecting in the 
grid of the facade as it passes by. Eventually, it fails in its attempt to enter the 
glass, steel, and concrete edifice. The egg is too large, the door too small, and its body 
too rigid to yield – an idea becomes wedged within the structure of a standardized world. 
The relation between man-made technology and nature, one of Hopf’s most recurrent themes, 
is the subject of UP. Here, the peaceful silence of a bucolic countryside is interrupted 
by the noise of a fastly approaching SUV. Suddenly the car, without any apparent reason, 
leans over on one side and starts to drive up a hill on two wheels only, before it falls 
back on all four wheels and a basketball rolls down the country lane. The surprise about 
the crazy driving stunt is subverted by the even greater and more hilarious surprise 
of the rolling ball, insinuating wild and audacious ideas about the possible motifs 
underlying the plot. Based on Hopf’s manifesto Contrat entre les hommes at l’ordinateur, 
the homonymous video that completes the screening program analyzes the predominance of 
techno-driven work and production conventions. Following the thoughts of Hannah Arendt 
about the relation between humans and technical devices, Hopf poses the question if the 
ideas we project onto computers and cellphones have taken over our intelligence and 
emotion, does it make us slaves of the projection rather than of the machines themselves.
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